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Upcoming events

7th Dec: Mock exams coming up!
11th Dec:Christmas Jumper Day
- You will have to pay £1 to wear a
Christmas jumper to raise money for
Doorway
- We will be launching a form
campaign to create care packages
to donate to the homeless

-The packages can have dishes,
cutlery, pots&pans, cleaning items,

bed linen, towels, long lasting food
and clothing!
15th Jan: UCAS deadline

Halloween
Fundraiser

During our Halloween event
we raised £178.47. The money
was donated to Cancer
Research UK. Thanks to
everyone that took part and
donated!
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Christmas Charity

Doorway is a charity that helps
1 homeless people. We've
decided that are not as fortunate
should feel special during
Christmas. We as a college
community want to bring
happiness and joy and don't
want anyone to feel left out.
| How else can you help? The
charity is in need of any dishes &
cutlery, pots & pans, cleaning
items, bed linens and towels,
A food and clothing. This is to
improve the quality of their
everyday life.
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Employability skill of the month

This month’s employability skill is TEAMWORK.

Teamwork is very important because it's promoting

strong working relationships and organisation.

On Careers Day Etone elect members have

demonstrated teamwork by dividing into 4 groups of
three and have delivered Microsoft Teams sessions

to Year 11!

Upcoming Themes of
the Week

30th Nov: Dealing with Peer Pressure
Tth Dec: Careers and Employability
14th Dec: Relationships

Head of Sixth Form
Message

Hi everyone! What a start to the academic year it has been!
With the ongoing presence of COVID-19 and the change to
routines, this term has been a challenge for everyone! Thank
you all for continuing to keep everyone safe by wearing a
mask in and around the study areas. Despite the challenges,
we are incredibly proud of the resilience and commitment
you are all showing to your studies. Year 12 have made an
excellent and promising start to their courses and Year 13
have shown a sense of commitment to overcome the
challenges of lockdown. Keep up the momentum in the
coming weeks and months and try to focus on your end
goal or career aspiration. There are some important
milestones coming up with the first round of mock exams in
December. Remember to plan out your non-contact periods
and use them productively to revisit content. A revision
timetable often helps! We wish you the best of luck in your
mocks! Miss Russell and Mr Petch
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